
Year 5 Summer Term 
2018 

Our Amazing Planet 

Thank you for your on-going support at home! Please con-
tinue to listen to your child read (remember to record new 

words in their diary) and carry out maths activities with 
them at least four times per week. Optional maths worksheets will be 
sent home weekly for your child to complete and these will contribute to-

wards their Marvellous Maths stamps.  Home Learning will continue to be set 
and collected in weekly (Thursday). Your child will receive spellings every Fri-
day. Maths activities, that are relevant to current topics, will be set on Manga 
High and these will also count towards the weekly Marvellous Maths stamps.  

 

During Summer Term 1, children will be completing non-fiction writing based around natural disasters. 
This includes writing newspaper reports and explanation texts. In Summer Term 2, children will contin-
ue linking their learning to ‘Our Amazing Planet’ by writing both fictional and non-fictional pieces related 
to Earth & Space and Stone Age. Within the Stone Age, we will be reading ‘Stig of the Dump’ by Clive 
King—please feel free to share this with your child at home. Spellings will be sent home weekly so 
please support your child to learn these and apply them within their written work. 

P.E. will be on a Monday and a 

Tuesday this term. Some ses-

sions may change so please en-

sure that your child has a 

named kit in school everyday. A 

kit needs to be appropriate for 

outdoor PE. 

Children will continue 
to learn French over 
the Summer Term. 

Please encourage your 
child to share words 

and phrases at home! 

 

Our whole school topic this term is ‘Our 
Amazing Planet’. In summer term 1, chil-
dren will be learning about natural disas-
ters (volcanoes and earthquakes) and including 
this learning within their written work. In Art, chil-
dren will be developing their skills and creating a 
final piece of work based on the book ‘You are 
Stardust’ by Elin Kelsey. In summer 2, children will 
be learning  all about Earth and Space. In particu-
lar, the relative movement of planets within the 
solar system. In addition to this, we will also be 
covering Stone Age to Iron Age history.  

 

During the Summer term, 
pupils will continue to 
learn the violin during sessions 
on a Monday afternoon.  

 

Pupils will have weekly PATHS 
sessions this term. We will also 
be learning about Christianity 
and Hinduism over the year.   

Time—telling the time and converting be-
tween 12 hour and 24 hour clock 

Roman numerals 

Fractions: converting improper 
fractions, simplifying fractions 
and adding, subtracting and 

multiplying fractions 

Plotting coordinates and translating shapes on 
an ‘x’ and ‘y’ axis 

 

 

Drawing and finding information on bar and line 
graphs 

 

Recapping area and perimeter, proper-
ties of 2D and 3D shapes, missing an-
gles and comparing fractions, decimals 

and percentages 


